
 
Monday 9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)   St Mary’s 
   
Tuesday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.00am  Holy Mass     Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
    

  7.00pm  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

   
Wednesday 10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s  
   

  1.00pm  Requiem Mass for Mary Hodgson  St Wulstan’s 
   

  6.00pm  Votive Mass of St Joseph   St Wulstan’s 
 
Thursday Holy Day of Obligation The Ascension of the Lord 
 

  9.00am  Holy Mass     Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
 

  10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

 

  10.30am  Holy Mass     St Charles’ School 
   

  6.00pm  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
              
Friday  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s 
     followed by Confessions 

 

  5.30pm  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
     and Confessions, followed by 

 

  6.00pm  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
     
Saturday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
   

  4.00pm - 4.45pm Confessions     St Mary’s 
   

  5.00pm  Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)   St Mary’s  
  
Sunday 9.00am  Holy Mass      Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.30am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
 

  10.30am  Holy Mass      St Charles’ School 
   

  11.00am  Holy Mass      St Wulstan’s 
    
       
     

  

 

 

Parish Priest  Fr Ethelbert Arua ethelbert.arua@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
Assistant Priest  Fr Stephen Adedeji stephen.adedeji@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
Parish Administrator   Catherine Peet catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk     
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25 May 2025            6th Sunday of Easter (C) 



 

Mass Intentions received this week 

Peter Slater 
Frank Holmes (2) 
David Kemp 
Special Intention 
Thanksgiving for successful operation 
Harold Peacock - Anniversary 28 May 
Edmund and Mona Wells 
Edmund Wells - Anniversary 30 May 

Items for inclusion in the newsletter need to be 
received by 9.00am on Thursday. Please email 
catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

 

Items for the Newsletter 

Thank you for your continued support and 
contributing to the upkeep of our parishes. 
Setting up a monthly standing order with your 
bank is the most convenient method of donating 
to your parish.  All of the details for each parish 
can be found on the parish website or please 
contact the Parish Office. 

 

Donating to our Parishes 

 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s Piety Stall 

Come and browse the 
gifts and cards.  
 

There is also a 
selection of cards at 
St Wulstan’s.  

There will be a collection for the 
Saint Vincent de Paul Society (SVP) 
after the Masses at Our Lady and St 
Hubert’s Church and St Wulstan’s 

 

Great Harwood SVP 

Church next Sunday 1 June.  The next meeting 
will be on Monday 9 June at St Wulstan’s Church. 

 

St Mary’s 200 Club 

The first draw for the summer 200 Club will take 
place on Saturday 24 May at the end of Mass. 
Good luck to everyone.  

There are a number of vacancies at the Diocese 
of Salford.  Please see the website for further 
information.  
https://www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

 

Vacancies at the Diocese of Salford  

 

Pilgrimage Walk at St Alban’s, Blackburn 

A fantastic pilgrimage event has been announced 
by one of our Jubilee churches, St Alban’s in 
Blackburn.  
 

Taking place on Saturday 31 May, this hour-long 
pilgrimage walk begins at 2.00pm and will take in 
the remarkable history of the parish and end with 
a short Benediction at the Altar.  
 

Our time of prayer will be followed by 
refreshments and the opportunity to explore 
more  o f  th i s  impr es s i ve  c hu rch . 
 

Please call or email to register your name if you 
wish to attend  – 01254 241211 
jude.harrision@dicoeseofsalford.org.uk  

 

Celebrating 10 Year of Laudato Si’ 

Join us at the Diocese of Salford's Laudato Si' 
Centre on Friday 30 May as we celebrate 10 Years 
of Pope Francis’ encyclical, Laudato Si’, with a 
contemplative and interactive day of reflection.  

 

The day begins at 10.00am with various activities 
throughout, including a Mass in the Forest Walk 
area before the day ends at 2.30pm. 
 

There is no charge for this event but numbers are 
l i m i t e d ,  s o  p l e a s e  r e g i s t e r  b y 
emailing laudatosi@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

 

Called: Vocations Newsletter 

The Diocesan Vocations Team are delighted to 
share their latest newsletter.  There are some 
printed copies (in two different formats - a 
concise and a full version) at the back of church.  
The newsletter is also available on the Vocations 
page of the Diocese of Salford website - 
dioceseofsalford.org.uk/faith/vocations 
 
Diocesan Prayer for Vocations 
 

Heavenly Father, 
In the great love you have for your people, 
We ask you to inspire men in our diocese 
To respond to your call to love and to serve. 
 

Mould their hearts, Lord, 
After the Sacred Heart of your Son, 
So that they may grow in love and serve with joy. 
 

Through Christ our Lord, 
Amen. 
 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel, pray for us. 
St Joseph, pray for us. 


